GILA RIVER INDIAN COMMUNITY

Pima-Maricopa Irrigation Project
Administration ¢ Design « Construction « Engineering

PUBLIC NOTICE

Santan-IB Project

River Road Closure between SR 87 and Sacaton Road
July 22 through mid-November 2019

The Pima-Maricopa Irrigation Project will close River Road between Sacaton Road and
State Route 87 on July 22. River Road will remain closed until mid-November for the
construction of the District 4 flood control outfall channel that will route water from the
Santan Mountains to the Gila River east of Sacaton Road.

The Pima-Maricopa Irrigation Project will begin construction of the outfall channel that
is part of the flood protection system for the Santan Canal and the residents of District 4
in the Santan area. P-MIP’s contractor Coffman Specialties will close River Road at 8:30
AM on Monday July 22.

District 4 Community
The road will be closed at Sacaton Road (heading east on River Road) and at State Route
87 (heading west). District 4 residents should plan accordingly.

There are no other road closures under the Santan IB contract.

We encourage motorists to plan accordingly for travel time to arrive safely at your
destination.

e Obey all traffic control signs as they contain essential information

e Plan accordingly for travel time

The Pima-Maricopa Irrigation Project appreciates your patience while the
construction is in progress for this most beneficial project.

If you have any questions you may contact:

Larry Gene, P-MIP Design Engineer, at (520) 562-6746

Post Office Box C e 192 South “A” Street e Sacaton, AZ 85147
Main Office (520)562-6700 Fax (520) 562-6791



River Road Closure
For construction of Outfall Channel

July 22, 2019 through Mid-November 2019

River Road Closure: July 22, 2019,
through mid-November 2019

For construction of outfall drainage

channel

Detour is Sacaton
Road to SR 87 or SR
87 to Sacaton Road




